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Sunday 4th November 2018 

Thirty first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  
 10.30am Morning Service Led by Mrs Linda Davis 
   

 
WELCOME 

 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we 
hope you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.  There is also a Welcome pack available in the 
Welcome Area listing all our regular events. 
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  
한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 

 
 
 

THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 4th November 
TUESDAY 7.00pm Junior Badminton 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship 
FRIDAY 2.00pm Memorial Service for Doug Bryan 
SATURDAY 10.00am Coffee Bar – Amnesty 
 10.15am Saturday Prayers  
SUNDAY  10.30am Remembrance Sunday All Age Worship 
  led by Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge 
 

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
Tolworth Girl’s School     Prison Chaplains, Staff and Prisoners 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 
A memorial service for Doug Bryan will be held here on Friday 9th 
November at 2.00pm following a cremation at Randall’s Park. 
 

BEREAVEMENT CAFÉ TRAINING POSTPONED 
The training that was to take place on November 6th and 10th has been 
postponed.  The new dates will be publicised as soon as we know them. 
 

SINGING IN CARE HOMES 
We will be doing the usual slots on Thursday 8th November: 
Old Favourites at the White House at 10am and a Remembrance Service  at 
Speirs House at 3pm.  Anyone is welcome to join us, whatever their singing 
ability.  The hymn singing at Speirs started in response to a request from 
Doug Bryan’s daughter but quickly attracted a lot of people there.  I’m sure 
Doug would be delighted to know that we will carry on with this once a 
month or so.  Future dates November 22nd (with Communion) and 
December 20th (Carols and Communion).  See Alison for further details, or 
with offers to read a poem, or just turn up. 
 

COFFEE BAR ROTA 
Vacancies still available for November, December and January.  Please 
come and have a chat!                                          Many thanks, Sarah 
 



The Church collection for 28th October 2018 was £430.42.  This is in 
addition to the weekly average of £900 in direct giving.   

 
HARVEST COLLECTION 
The proceeds of the Harvest Supper and the Harvest Festival collection 
amounted to the excellent total of £662.27 for All We Can (Methodist 
Relief and Development).  
 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 
This will take place on Friday 30th November (4.30 – 7.00pm) to coincide 
again with the switching on of the Christmas lights in the High Street by 
Father Christmas. 
Help would be appreciated on the day to make sure that this year’s event is 
as successful as previous years.  Please see Julie Haines or Alison Bullett to 
offer your services. 
Donations required for the fair please: 
Books, puzzles, DVDs (no videos please), toiletries, craft items, things for 
the £1 stall, soft toys for the tombola, toys and games, homemade cakes, 
chocolate for a tombola. 
Also, we need one box of Ferrero Rocher chocolates please! 
 

COFFEE BAR PRICE RISE 
From 1st November the prices in the coffee have changed as follows.   
This is the first price rise we have had in some years so I hope that it will 
not cause too much consternation.  We are still the cheapest cup of coffee 
on the High Street! 
 
Pot/mug of tea   90p 
Cup of coffee   £1.00p 
Mug of coffee   £1.20 
Mug of chocolate  £1.20 
  with marshmallows  £1.30 
Mug of soup   £1.20p 
Glass of milk   70p 
Glass of squash   25p 
Bottled flavoured water 80p 
 

QUIZ NIGHT  
Kingston Community Refugee Sponsorship are hosting a quiz night on 
Monday 3rd December at the Willow (16 The Triangle KT1 3RT).  Doors will 
open at 7pm for a 7.30pm start.  Tickets are £5 per person and are 
available on the door. All are welcome. 
 

All Saints Kingston Topical Lunch 
Thursday 15 November, explores the subject  Independent shops in 
Kingston - What it’s like to run one - How do we get more of them?  with 
the help of Keith Statham, owner of the recently-opened 7000 Jars of Beer 
shop in Crown Passage, plus Jon Tolley, owner of Banquet Records and 
Kingston councillor.  Hear the inside story; share your views and questions.  
Lunch at All Saints’ East End Café from 12:00 pm – or bring your own 
sandwiches.  Starts at 1:00 pm.  Finishes 1:45 pm.        
 

 
This week’s Church flowers have been kindly donated by Mrs Margaret Dale 
and arranged by Sue Duckering. 

 

 

NOTE FROM ADMINISTRATOR 
There is no prize for noticing this week’s deliberate mistake with the Order 
of Service.  It is purely for your private amusement.  Alternatively, we could 
announce that this is National Large Print Day. 
 

Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 
 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday and Friday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Weds 10.00am- 2.00pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) 020 8942 1288 nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk  
 
Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or 020 8942 1288 by 2.00pm Thursday 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCL Licence No. 4804 
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